
November 2021 

Dansville Middle School Board Report: 

 

November 3 and 4 DMS teachers had parent-teacher conferences.  We had multiple parents 
sign up for zoom conferences. Teachers were able to share their celebrations about students 
as well as their concerns. 

 

DMS Student Council decided and received permission from the Dansville Village Council to 
decorate the light poles downtown again.  Student Council also had their Halloween Bash 
outside on November 6 to help raise funds for Student Council and students heading to 
Washington DC in May. Students were able to dance, paint pumpkins and participate in a 
costume contest as well as make great memories. 

 

Friday, October 29 Mrs. McNabb took our 8th grade students to MSU to watch the MSU band 
warm up and perform.  Students loved seeing everyone in action and reported back they truly 
enjoyed themselves. 

 

 

 

 


